
Impairment  Rating  Evaluation
(IRE) in Workers’ Comp Case
The  Pennsylvania  Supreme  Court  has  held  that  IREs  are
unconstitutional. Section 306 (a)(2) has been deleted from the
act. Anyone who was evaluated for an IRE should immediately
talk to counsel regarding their legal rights. Call us now at
215.587.8400.
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